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Non-Public Minutes-4 

Selectboard 

      Monday, October 5th, 2020  

 

 

Selectboard members present via Zoom: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, 

Dana Ketchen and Drew Kellner along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

Union Negotiations 

Tad shared the proposed three-year pay scale that has been tentatively agreed to with 

the union.  He said that the union has also tentatively agreed to move to the lower cost 

health insurance plan that has been discussed, but we are waiting for the final 2021 

health insurance premium figures before a final agreement can be reached.  Tad said 

that he, Drew and Ron are meeting with the union tomorrow once we get the final 

health insurance figures for 2021.  Board members agreed that the tentatively agreed to 

terms are acceptable. 

 

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney. 

 

 

 

____________________________   ____________________________ 

Brendan Denehy     Eddie Arnold 

 

 

 

_____________________________    ____________________________ 

Ron Olsen      Drew Kellner 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Dana Ketchen       
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